
REQUEST FOR QUOTES #2018-21 
Website Design and Development 

ADDENDUM NUMBER #3 
March 29, 2018 

On March 7, 2018, Clackamas County (“County”) published Request for Quotes #2018-21 Website 
Design and Development (“RFQ”), on March 20, 2018 published Addendum #1 and on March 22, 2018 
published Addendum #2.  The County has found that it is in its interest to amend the RFQ through the 
issuance of this Addendum #3. Except as expressly amended below, all other terms and conditions of the 
original RFQ and subsequent Addenda shall remain unchanged.   

1. 2. SCOPE.

DESIGN. Is hereby changed from “It is the intent of Clackamas County to further evaluate quotes on 
or about April 3, 2018 by way of in-person product demonstration” TO “It is the intent of Clackamas 
County to further evaluate quotes on or about April 17, 2018 by way of in-person product 
demonstration.” 

End of Addendum #3 


